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Dr. Fis C. Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog'":

Thanks for your letter of October 23 explaining the
basketball situation in Kansas City.

Plan on the University of Nebraska playing December
23 in Kansas City. We will make up the fourth with Missouri,
Kansas State and Kansas as opposition. We cannot be there on
the 22nd because we are playing Minnesota here that night.

In regard to the football victory, Kansas won the
ball game and I don't begrudge you the victory, except that 1
am awfully tired of losing games.

With best wishes, 1 am

Very trdly yours,
A, J, Lgwandowski

Rasketball Coach



